Dear Partner,

Greetings from Brno! In case you are not in charge of nominations of your Erasmus+ outgoing students, please inform your responsible colleagues.

We are pleased to inform you that we are accepting student nominations for the Spring term until November 1, 2024 (for Visa students October 1, 2024).

## **NOMINATION:**

- Please nominate your students via MU ONLINE NOMINATION SYSTEM.
- Nominations by email will not be accepted.
- A unique WEB LINK must be used which leads you to our MU online nomination system
- <u>isois.muni.cz/en/incoming-erasmus/application/nomination/?cycleId=1072&uniAccessHash=3b5536b953b8673494c94f</u> ade57d5a65

Masaryk University will contact nominated students via e-mail in order to provide them with all the instructions necessary for the online registration and to request the necessary documentation for their prospective acceptance.

Please find attached the latest infosheet of Masaryk University.

We are looking forward to receiving your nominations and to welcoming your students in the upcoming academic year.

Click for more information.

Best regards,

The Team of the International Office